
British participation in Erasmus+ 

Following the referendum result in the United Kingdom, we wish to inform you on 

the position of the DG Education and Culture regarding its impact on our 

programmes which has been published today on the Erasmus+  website. 

Following the referendum result in the United Kingdom, DG Education and Culture, 

which is responsible for EU programmes such as Erasmus+, Creative Europe and the 

Marie Skłodowska-Curie actions, has received many questions from partners and 

participants. 

According to the Treaties which the United Kingdom has ratified, EU law continues to 

apply to the full to and in the United Kingdom until it is no longer a Member. This 

therefore also applies to the projects financed through the Erasmus+ programme.  

More information can be found in the document "UK Referendum on Membership 

of the European Union: Questions & Answers". 

  
  
Un cordial saludo, 
  

 
  
  

 

https://ec.europa.eu/programmes/erasmus-plus/updates/20160628-british-participation-erasmus-plus_en
http://europa.eu/rapid/press-release_MEMO-16-2328_en.htm
http://europa.eu/rapid/press-release_MEMO-16-2328_en.htm

